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Several areas of science require the use of mathematics, but few undergraduate students are prepared to successfully link the two disciplines.  This research studies the gap between math and science in biology majors enrolled in a calculus course at a large public university. Clinical interviews were conducted, during which students were shown graphs of population models.  The students were instructed to interpret the graphs in terms of the biological situation and justify their conclusions.  Results were analyzed and future research is planned based on the results of this preliminary study.

